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*    *    *    FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    *    * 
 

CASTLE HILL OFFERS FREE SPRING CLASSES TO LOCAL SENIORS 
 

Truro, MA,	(February 22, 2018)	–	Truro Center for the Arts at Castle Hill is pleased to 
announce its first ever spring series of free workshops for local residents aged 60 and 
older following another successful fall offering. The program will kick off this coming 
March at Castle Hill located at 10 Meetinghouse Road in Truro.	
 
Three different classes will be offered: 
 
Painting with Rob DuToit - Wednesdays & Fridays:  9:30am -12pm,   
March 21, 23, 28, 30, April 4, 6 
 
Poetry with Keith Althaus – Mondays & Thursdays: 10am – 12pm, 
March 19, 21, 26, 28, April 2, 4 
 
Sculpture with Breon Dunigan – Tuesdays & Thursdays:  9:30am – 12pm, 
March  
 
Castle Hill will hold a lottery to ensure a fair selection of participants in the Senior 
Program. To apply, please call (508) 349-7511 with your name, address, and workshop of 
choice. Castle Hill requests that all participants become Members of Truro Center for the 
Arts. 
 
In order to participate, you MUST be 60 years of age or over and be a full-time, year-
round resident of Provincetown, Truro, Wellfleet, Eastham, Orleans, Chatham, Harwich, 
or Brewster. 
 
The Senior Program is made possible through funding from Cape Cod 5.  
 

For more information or to sign up call: (508) 349-7511 or visit www.castlehill.org 
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